
I write to support a 10c deposit on drink containers and cartons.  It works very well in 
South Australia.  So well in fact that people from other states regularly take trailer 
loads of recycled cans and bottles over the border to get money back.  What a waste 
of petrol.  A national container deposit legislation is the only sensible way to go. 
Also in South Australia, the roadsides are much cleaner than Victoria as people 
value their recyclable container. 
Kind Regards, 
Lyn Hovey 
 


